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PRELUDE                                                                           Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                    Pastor Bud Goude 
WELCOME/ ANNOUNCMENTS                                            
MINISTRIES/PRAYER               

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                   MacKenzie Firman  

SPECIAL MUSIC                                                                      “Broken World” by The Talleys                          

_________________________________________________________________________             

                                                                                                                                Pastor Bud 

PARALLEL SCRIPTURE                                                                              Matthew 12:38-45              

_________________________________________________________________________ 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                                          Pastor Bud Goude 

OFFERTORY MUSIC 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                   Margaret Sarratori                

DOXOLOGY                                                                                                              Hymn 253                        

_________________________________________________________________________                                                    

                                                                                                                                Pastor Bud 
SCRIPTURE                                                                                                       Jonah 1:11-17 

MESSAGE                                                                                                          “God’s Grace” 

_________________________________________________________________________          

POSTLUDE                                                               Alyssa Owens & Barbara Stevens 



Announcements 
 
 

1) We wish to welcome everyone to the “Regathering” of public worship!  We will continue 
to follow COVID-19 safety guidelines.  You are welcome to Speak to one another but 
please do so in the parking lots.  You will find Hand Sanitizing Stations throughout the 
hallway, in the restrooms and in the Narthex.  The Offering Plates can be found on the   
table in the Narthex.  If you need to use the Restrooms, please keep it to only One Person 
at a time.  If you have any questions, please speak with an Usher, Deacon or our Pastor. 

 
2)  For those of you who are still not comfortable with larger gatherings or do not have access  
     to the internet, you may view the recorded service here in the Sanctuary on Tuesday     
     mornings at 10:30am.  Please call the church office at 804-642-2555 if you plan on  
     coming Tuesday mornings.  
  
 
3)  Our Quarterly Business Meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 6:30pm  
      in the Sanctuary.  There will be NO FAMILY SUPPER! 
 
      Items to be discussed are as follows: 
 
            A)  Audio/Visual and Information Technology Committees will bring their   
                  recommendations for AV and IT needs in the Fellowship Hall. 
       
            B)  The Treasurer will present two quarterly reports.  They are located on the table in  
                  the Narthex.  Please pick up one (1) of each and bring with you to the business    
                  meeting. 
 
4)  Thank You!! 
 
       I would like to extend a special thank you to my church family for the food, paper         
       products, prayers and love shown to my family during the loss of my mother,                
       Joan Lindsey. Knowing I have the prayer and support of my church family is a great   
       comfort. 
 
       Many Thanks, 
 
       Shannen Jenkins and Family 
 
5)   The yellow roses in the Sanctuary were given by Earl & Janie Conkling In Memory of      
      Alice Deal. 


